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International Deaf Pilots
Association

12 Europeans to attend the “99 Fly-In

By Henri Corderoy du Tiers
President, IDPA-France

No fewer than 12 deaf Europeans,

plus one Canadian from Quebec, are
coming to the 1999 IDPA Fly-In at Fre-
derick, Md., June 20-26.

This is the largest number of non-
U.S. citizens ever to attend our Fly-ins
since IDPA was founded in 1994, and
emphasizes the importance of members
from other countries in our international
organization.

Here are the attendees:

From France: Henri Corderoy du

I have great news to share with you:

Tiers (private pilot) and Fanny Corderoy
du Tiers; Olivier Cordier (ultralight
motorized student pilot) and Fabienne
Cordier (skydiver); Victor Abbou
(IDPA-France’s communications ad-
viser); Jose-Carlos Dias (skydiver); Pas-
cale Gicquel (university student) and
Eric Debieuvre (ultralight motorized
student pilot).

Italy: Francesco Faraone
esentative of Italian Deaf Aviators).

Austria: Brigitte Goebl.

Germany: Norbert Beckmann and
Stefan Pufahl (both student glider pi-
lots).

England: Mike Tyacke (glider pilot

(rep-

and representative of UK Deaf Avia-
tors).

Canada:
dent).

We will be arriving as many as four
days before the Fly-In starts. Henri and
Fanny are to arrive June 16 via United
Air Lines Boeing 777 from Paris.
Francesco Faraone and Brigitte Goebl
will arrive June 17 via British Airways
from Vienna and London, and Oliver
and Fabienne Cordier are coming in the
same day aboard Air France from Paris.
On June 18, Mike Tyacke arrives via
United Air Lines from London, Eric
Debieuvre comes in on Austrian Air-

Alexandre Baker (stu-
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A group of deaf avia-
tion enthusiasts and
their interpreters at the
IDPA-France booth in a
white party tent on the
Champs Elysees in
Paris last September,
at the Aero-Club de
France centenary cele-
bration.
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